
It’s Friday Night...Do You Know 
Where Your Children Are (Online)? 

Social Media Awareness  
Workshop for Parents Only! 

 Date:   Thursday, April 22, 2021 

 Time:   7:00—8:00pm 

 Location:  Virtually Via Zoom (link to be sent on 4/21 to RSVP list) 

 RSVP:   To Susan.Connor@stjohns.k12.fl.us by April 19 

Who Should Attend?  
Any parent who wants to learn more about the ever-changing social media platforms in 
use today, and what steps you can take to ensure your child’s safety online. 

Why Should Parents Attend?  

Knowledge is Power! This session will cover: 

• Statistics & Case Studies on Cyber-Bullying 
• Current programs/apps used by adolescents online 
• Terminology (phrases, trends, verbiage for the online 

communicator) 
• Locating apps on phones/ipads/computers 
• Laws (State Statutes) that apply to cyber-bullying 
• Methods of bullying online  
• The struggle between the schools and the parents 

when it comes to social media 
• Social Media websites – why are they dangerous? 
• How parents can track their children online 
• Technology used to monitor devices 
• Legal ramifications for parents AND adolescents 
• Resources for parents and their children 

 

This event is being 

presented by the 

SJCSD Department 

of Accountability and 

Intervention Services. 

Presented By:            
Susan Wind, Founder 
Parents kNOwMORE 

Susan Wind is a college professor who has 

taught, designed and implemented Criminal 

Justice Courses throughout the US for the 

past 15 years. As a consultant for financial 

institutions, she provides training on cyber-

crimes and security topics (i.e., money laun-

dering, identity theft, fraud, etc.). For the past 

four years, she has been conducting research 

and offering programs to local businesses and 

nonprofits on cyber-bullying and social media 

awareness. Susan has published numerous 

articles on this topic and has developed curric-

ulum for schools to implement in their training 

programs. For more information, visit 

www.parentsknowmore.com 


